
Trendlines Updates on Israel Situation 

Misgav, Israel, 16 June 2025 – The Trendlines Group Ltd. (the “Company” and together 
with its subsidiaries, “Trendlines” or the “Group”), the Israel- and Singapore based 
investment company updates on the situation in Israel and its impact on our operations. 

As many of you are aware, Israel is currently facing a state of war with Iran. In accordance 
with Home Front Command guidelines, our team has once again smoothly transitioned to 
remote work — something we’ve done effectively and without disruption several times over 
the past 20 months. Our experience in adapting to challenging situations continues to 
serve us well. 

At this time, we are thankful to report that none of our team members or those of our 
portfolio companies have been harmed, and there has been no damage to any of our 
facilities. 

Even under these difficult conditions, Trendlines remains fully operational and dedicated to 
supporting our portfolio companies wherever and however we can. Resilience is part of 
who we are. 

We are deeply appreciative of the messages of support and encouragement we’ve 
received, and we remain hopeful for a swift return to calm and stability. 

We will continue to keep you informed as the situation evolves. 

Haim Brosh, 
Executive Director and Chief Executive Officer 
On behalf of The Trendlines Group 

 ________________________________________ 

This announcement has been reviewed by the Company’s sponsor, PrimePartners Corporate Finance Pte. 

Ltd. (the “Sponsor”). It has not been examined or approved by the Singapore Exchange Securities Trading 

Limited (the “Exchange”) and the Exchange assumes no responsibility for the contents of this 

announcement, including the correctness of any of the statements or opinions made or reports contained 

in this announcement. 

The contact person for the Sponsor is Mr. Shervyn Essex, 16 Collyer Quay, #10-00 Collyer Quay Centre, 

Singapore 049318, sponsorship@ppcf.com.sg
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